
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Encino Neighborhood Council 
Name: Alex Garay 
Phone Number: (818) 262-1716 
Email: alexfgaray@yahoo.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(19) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 03/27/2019 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 04/01/2019 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 18-0131 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Encino Neighborhood Council recommends that the American Green Zone Alliance
(AGZA), be the organization that helps the City of Los Angeles with their zero emissions
maintenance equipment pilot project, in order to avoid common problems that may arise in
transitioning untrained staff. AGZA is the certification organization that helped the City of South
Pasadena achieve their ground breaking zero emission operations for all city properties, and is the
most qualified and experienced consultancy to ensure the City’s program success. The ENC supports
the City’s pilot program and urges to implement AGZA’s Green Zone certification throughout its
parks and golf courses. 
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Community Impact Statement in support of CF 18-0131 

March 31, 2019 
 
Honorable Mayor Garcetti & LA City Council 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
 
Mayor Garcetti & LA City Councilmembers,  
 
 
The Encino Neighborhood Council recommends that the American Green Zone Alliance (AGZA), be the 
organization that helps the City of Los Angeles with their zero emissions maintenance equipment pilot project, in 
order to avoid common problems that may arise in transitioning untrained staff.  AGZA is the certification 
organization that helped the City of South Pasadena achieve their ground breaking zero emission operations for all 
city properties, and is the most qualified and experienced consultancy to ensure the City’s program success. 

 
The ENC supports the City’s pilot program and urges to implement AGZA’s Green Zone certification throughout 
its parks and golf courses. 
 

Thank you,  

Alex 
Alex Garay 
Encino Neighborhood Council 
President 


